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A three-member council approved the consent agenda items for both the Public Works Authority
meeting and town during the regular meeting for Boswell’s council on Tuesday. Absent was
Joan Edge.

The minutes from the January meeting, purchase orders and financial statements were
provided in writing and approved. Several community members were present, along with
students representing the Choctaw Nation Youth Advisory Board.

No action was taken on an agenda item regarding the city attorney. Additional agenda items
with no action taken were septic tanks within city limits which require a rate study, a matter
concerning a grant on the public works side and a speed bump.
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